
I  support SB 852, which would disallow the mortgage interest deduction for high income
earners and which allows the deduction only for the taxpayer’s principal residence. I have
benefitted from this deduction for many years, but I have also needed it: I have supported my
family on an annual income under $100,000. Now, most people like me can no longer afford a
house in Portland at all. It’s time to use this money to  benefit low-income Oregonians and
promote housing for all of us.


